
NEWS RELEASE 
‘Eagle Thunder.  Song of Hope’ Presentation Comes to Area Catholic 
Schools 
Northeastern Ontario, March 27, 2013:   

The Northeastern Catholic District 
School Board was very pleased to be 
able to bring in Shannon Thunderbird 
and Sandy Horne and have them 
present to our students. 
 
Lisa Innes, Aboriginal Liaison for NCDSB 
commented “We were very fortunate 
to have Shannon Thunderbird visit a 
number of our schools during the past 
week.  Shannon’s presentation ‘Eagle 
Thunder: Song of Hope’ showcased a 
number of cultural teachings as well 

as a strong anti-bullying message.  Students had various opportunities to participate 
in drumming, dancing, and singing.  NCDSB is proud to offer presentations that 
promote unity and diversity to our staff and students.”   
 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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